
Finance Committee Report  
 
Fifteen individuals attended the virtual Finance Committee meeting on Sunday April 9 to review a 
preliminary budget for next year.  Appreciation was given to Amy Dembo and Kobi Bonita for their work 
in preparing the draft. 
 
There was lively discussion over several items and additional information is being sought (i.e. capital 
expenditures, dues collections, cost of bonding those with check signing authority, etc.).  An additional 
meeting will be held early next month. 
 
Mickey Libbin  
Finance Committee Chair 

 


